
TBA Guidelines Advisory Committee 
Notification of Negative Consent Amendment to Uniform Practices Manual 

January 21, 2021 
 
Changes to Chapter 9 of the Uniform Practices Manual were approved through a non-objection 
email proceeding pursuant to section 4.c. of the Operating Procedures. 
  
The changes are as follows: (1) update government agency form numbers, (2) clarify that digital 
as well as wet signatures are permitted, (3) correct a typo, and (4) remove appendices.  


